e The Boeing Company 5800 Woolsey Canyon Road
@!”"- ING Canoga Park, CA 91304-1148

Date: 6/8/2011 No.: SHEA-111220

Letter and Distrib. Via E Mail

To: Sam Unger From: Tom Gallacher
Interim Executive Office Director
LA Regional Water Quality Control Santa Susana
Board Environment, Health and Safety

Subject:  Revision of Traffic Control Procedures for Soils Removed during Interim Source Removal Action
(ISRA),
California Water Code Section 13304 ISRA Order (NPDES No. CA0001309, CI No. 6027, SCP NO.
1111, Site ID No. 2040109)

Dear Mr. Unger:

The Boeing Company, on behalf of Boeing and NASA, is performing soil removal activities at the
Santa Susana Field Laboratory (Santa Susana Site) in the Outfall 009 watershed as part of the
Interim Source Removal Action (ISRA) program. Offsite disposal of the soil has been conducted
according to the 2010 ISRA Transportation Plan submitted to the RWQCB on May 28, 2010, and
approved by the RWQCB in a letter dated June 30, 2010. The Transportation Plan (Section 5)
currently states trucks leaving the Santa Susana Site will be staggered at a minimum of 15 minute
intervals between 7 a.m. to 9 am., and 4 p.m. to 7 p.m., and at 10 minute intervals during other time
periods. Boeing is providing this letter to document the plan to revise the truck interval to a minimum
of 5 minutes. This revised truck interval is needed to facilitate on site logistics between the multiple
projects being performed at the Santa Susana Site. Boeing is confident a 5 minute interval between
trucks will adequately avoid causing traffic problems along Woolsey Canyon Road.

If you have any questions, please contact Art Lenox at (818) 466-8795.

Sincerely, _
Ww/

Thomas Dt Gallacher

Director, Santa Susana

Environment, Health and Safety

Distribution:

Peter Raftery, RWQCB
Cassandra Owens, RWQCB
Buck King, DTSC

Allen Elliott, NASA

Jim O’Tousa, Ventura County
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